Linda Buckley

Dear Mr. Doenges, I attended the informative presentation yesterday on the second EIS and public
hearing. [ am a 3 year resident of Vancouver Washington and very concerned about the
environmental risks created by the proposed gas to methanol refinery at Kalama. Although new to
the PNW, I am active in conservation groups to stay informed on various sides of environmental
issues. When we moved to Vancouver WA the big issue was the proposed gas terminal at the Port
of Vancouver WA it was voted down by the majority. I believe Kalama is a similar situation.
Demand for methanol is going down and the environmental risks to the regional population-both
short and long term-are too great. I don't know that we can trust the proponent company to carry out
the promised mitigation and create the number of jobs. Let's create jobs in the green energy sector!
Please don't approve the Kalama refinery. Thanks for considering my comments. Linda Buckley,
Vancouver WA resident



